
Short-term Parking Permit 
 
• Please allow plenty of time to find parking 
• Print and display this pass on your dashboard 

08/14 

(Expiration Date)  
 
 
Thank you for visiting Vermont College of Fine Arts. This free parking permit is made 
available to all guests. You are welcome to park on the street if you find a spot available; no 
pass is required. If parking on the street, you must comply with city parking regulations – do 
not park in “permit parking only” spots or “no parking” zones. Please note that there is  
no overnight parking permitted on Montpelier city streets from November 15 through 
April 1.  
 
Should you park in a VCFA lot, you must display this pass on your dashboard and park in the 
marked BLUE parking lots. Please do not park in “Facilities Parking Only” or “NECI 
Staff Parking Only.” 

 
Please allow plenty of time to find a parking spot before your visit. See attached map and 
directions for more information. If you have any questions, please call (802) 828-8888. 
    



 


